
 

 

 

From: kelly allcock [xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx  

Sent: 28 October 2021 15:51 

To: Lindsey Delamore <Lindsey.Delamore@bolsover.gov.uk> 

Subject: Re: Objection to application for license application THe Headstocks Pinxton 

 

Warning External 

HI lindsey 

I've sent Mr Newman a text about our emails and what you need but if you can add the condition that we've 

agreed on 

The outside area will not be used after 22.00hours  

Thank you  

Kelly 
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